__ BROOKHAVEN BOROUGH

August 11, 2016

(610) 874-2612

Ailene Batoon
Tetra Tech, Inc.
285 Ellicott Street
Buffalo, NY 14203

Re:  Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Floodplain / Stormwater Management Consistency

Dear Ms. Batoon:
Please be advised that a review of the project has determined that the proposed
work is consistent with the Borough’s Stormwater Management Ordinance #163 of 2012

and Floodplain Management Ordinance #762 of 2012.

You should Le aware that a Floodplain Permit will be required prici to .

construction.
Very truly yours,
14
Chaﬁ-iegf /Catarjia, Jr., PE
Boﬂo Enginger
CJC,Jr/cd

Cc M. McKinley
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